
CONGREGAZIONE 
PER LA DOTTRINA 

DELLA FEDE 

PROT. N. 

Your Excellency, 

00120 Citta del Vaticano, 

Palazzo del S. Uffizio 

NOV 0 7 2016 

October 21, 2016 

With this letter, this Dicastery encloses a letter sent to Brother Andre Marie of 
the Slaves of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, and the Saint Benedict Center, on October 
19, 2016. The letter makes clear to Brother Andre Marie that his theological position 
regarding the principle "Extra Ecclesiam Nullam Salus" is unacceptable. Furthermore, 
he is informed that his request to meet with officials from this Dicastery is not able to 
be granted, and that this letter officially closes the discussion on this matter. 

With cordial regards, I am 

(with enclosure) 

Most Rev. Peter A. LIBASCI 
Bishop of Manchester, New Hampshire 
P0Box310 
Manchester 
New Hampshire, 03105-0310 
USA 

SiHCeiely yours in Christ, 

~ J. Augustine Di NOlA, O.P. 
Titular Archbishop of Oregon City 

Adjunct Secretary 
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